
 
 
 
11th February 2011 
Ref:  DSG(2011)C145 
 
Stuart Chalmers 
NDA Programme Manager 
Forss Business Park 
Forss 
Caithness 

 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Stuart 
 
NATIONAL NUCLEAR ARCHIVES 
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence and subsequent clarification on the 
progress of the project at the last Dounreay Stakeholder Group. 
 
The correspondence from yourself and from Chief Executive Tony Fountain (letter 
sent to John Thurso, MP) both give assurances that the NDA is still committed to an 
archive in Caithness.  For clarification can you please confirm that the commitment is 
to continue with the National Nuclear Archives. 
 
In addition, we understand that the current work being carried out on your behalf by 
DSRL is due to be complete by 31st March.  It would be useful if you could provide us 
with a programme of activity after the end of March to allow us to understand the 
potential timescales involved in taking this project forward.  
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sent electronically without signature 
 
Derrick Milnes 
 
cc. DSG members 
 Tony Fountain, NDA Chief Executive 
 Jon Philips, NDA Communications Director 
 Anna MacConnell, NDA Socio Economic Manager 
 John Thurso, MP 
 CNSRP Programme Manager 
 
 


